
 

  NOTICE TO SUPPLIERS 

 

 

We inform our suppliers that following the system requirements based on the ISO 

9001:2015 standard that we are implementing, quality will be subject to periodic control 

and monitoring consisting of possible incidents related to the identification and 

evaluation of the product/service that you supply.  

In the event of any incident being detected, you will be informed for the proposal of 

possible solutions or agreements. 

 


